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FIRE ADVISORY IN EFFECT

August 31, 2023

Under the Authority of the Vulcan County Fire Services Bylaw # 2023-010, Vulcan County has
CANCELLED the Fire Restriction and ENACTED A FIRE ADVISORY in accordance with Sections
13.1 and 13.2 of the Fire Services bylaw.

Vulcan County has received enough moisture to move to an Advisory. We will continue to
monitor moisture levels and fire risk throughout the County, and may update the status as
needed. Fire permits are being issued, but may be cancelled at any time with little to no notice.
If conditions change, the County may impose a Fire Ban or Restriction at any time. If a Fire Ban
or Restriction is imposed, you must immediately and fully extinguish your fire.

Fire Permits will be reviewed Monday — Friday between 8am and 430pm. Permits requested
on the weekend or holidays will not be reviewed until the next business day.

This Fire Advisory is in effect until further notice.

Please report any smoke sightings or fires immediately to 911.

For more information contact:
Vulcan County
Phone: (403) 485-3115 OR

Website: www.vulcancounty.ab.ca




Declaration for Cancellation of Fire Restriction

August 31, 2023

Due to an increased demand for fire permits and the predicted
precipitation to come over the weekend, and under the authority of
Vulcan County Fire Service Bylaw #2023-010, Part 13, Vulcan County
hereby issues cancellation of a Fire Restriction that was enacted on
August 21, 2023. Vulcan County will continue to monitor moisture
levels and may implement a Fire Restriction or Ban with little to no
notice. Please watch the Vulcan County website and Alberta Fire
Bans.ca for changes in the fire status. Should a Restriction or Ban be
put in place, you must immediately and fully extinguish your fire.

Fire Permits will be reviewed Monday — Friday between 8am and
430pm. Permits requested on the weekend or holidays will not be
reviewed until the next business day.
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Date Director of Protective Services



